
Town of Summit 
                               Monthly Meeting 
                                                          May 14, 2018 
 
Ed Pfaff called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Roll Call: Ed Pfaff, Ron Daugs, Elaine Rollins, Tammy Miller, Cory Wohlrab 
 
Public Attendance: Jamie Gottschall, Colleen Lehman, Shawn Lehman, Arlene Cattle, Kevin Cattle, Linda Barrix, Jacob 
Barrix, James Franz 
 
Public Input:  James Franz discussed cars driving very fast on Fox and Wafle Roads and asked what could possibly be 
done.  It was suggested that maybe a reduced speed limit sign be posted on those roads.  Ed is looking into this. 
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes of the April meeting.  Cory Wohlrab made a motion to accept the minutes as being read.  
Seconded by Ron Daugs.  Motion carried. 
 
Elaine Rollins gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Ron Daugs to accept the report as presented.  Seconded 
by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
Permits:   A building permit for a new garage for Jamie Gottschall was presented to the board.  After review, Cory 
Wohlrab made a motion to accept the building permit as presented.  Seconded by Ron Daugs.  Motion carried. A building 
permit for Steve O’Leary to remove an old mobile home and replace it with a new mobile was reviewed.  After review, 
Cory Wohlrab made a motion to accept the permit as presented pending the new mobile home meets the mobile home 
ordinance.  Seconded by Ron Daugs.  Motion carried.  A building permit for Jeffrey Hoeft to build a Gazebo was 
reviewed.  After review, Cory Wohlrab made a motion to accept the permit as presented.  Seconded by Ron Daugs.  
Motion carried.  Arlene and Kevin Cattle discussed the option of using an old double wide wood frame for their new 
home.  It was agreed by the board that this wood frame would be acceptable pending inspection when it was all finished.  
Kevin and Arlene agreed to do the inspection when the home was completed.   
 
Old Business:  No new tractor yet.   
 
New Business:  Theresa Scott is giving up recycling duties.  Roger Towne has shown interest in this job.  After discussing 
it was agreed that he would be taking over this job for Theresa. 
  
Road Maintenance:   The board members will meet on Saturday morning to look at roads to determine what work needs 
to be done. 
 
Bills/Payments: Bills and payments were reviewed.  Ron Daugs made a motion to approve the bills as presented. Cory 
Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:30 P.M. was made by Ron Daugs.  Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
The board then went into closed session and adjourned at 7:50 pm. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.  
          Tammy Miller, Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


